

ACIP NEWSLETTER

April 2024



THE NEWS

- ACIP's Community of Practice grew with 8 new members this month.
- ACIP presented about the Cost of Injury Report at the Canadian Public Health Association Conference.
- ACIP held two Friday Café Meetings this month with lots of new attendees across the Atlantic Provinces.
- ACIP is collaborating on an advocacy letter about the alcohol vending machines in NS which will be shared with board members.



THE NEWS

ACIP attended and contributed to the following meetings this month:

- We met with a PEI Government representative to potentially have on our board of directors.
- We connected with Safety NL to grow our board membership.
- ACIP and Parachute met to discuss possible venues for the 2025 National Injury Prevention Conference.
- ACIP connected with a PhD student from Memorial University about her research in Cannabis literacy around Atlantic Canada.
- ACIP hosted our monthly Seniors Fall Prevention Subcommittee with two new members.



OUR GOALS THIS MONTH

- Grow our Community of Practice Membership
- Complete our 2023/2024 Annual Report (pending Financial Review).
- Organize a start-date for the MPH practicum student that ACIP is hosting.
- Present at the Canadian Public Health Association Conference, network, and promote ACIP, and our Community of Practice.